
UAB New Horizons 
extends an invitation 
to UABRA to attend
2017 Fall Lectures.

The New Horizons schedule 

will be emailed 

to UABRA members 

in September.

.

Fall 2017 Event

Tuesday October 10
Dr. Dean Sicking will present
“Football Helmet Safety”

Spring 2018 Events

Monday February 12
Location:  AEIVA 

Dr. Casey Morrow will present
“What is the Human Microbiome?”

…
Tuesday April 10

Location:  Botanical Gardens

Rob Ozols from Vulcan Solar Power 
will present

“Solar Energy: 
Technological Advances and 

Market Efficiencies”
…

Annual Meeting and Speaker
Monday May 14

Dr. Nancy Mascia will present
“Understanding Hearing Loss and 

Hearing Aids”

UABRA events are  
1pm until 3pm 
October and May 

Events to be held at the
 Homewood Library

Auditorium. 
February and April events 
will be at other locations.  



UABRA wants you 
to help us by 

documenting your 
volunteer hours.

We know you give back to your communities.  

Join us in informing Alabama legislators 

of UABRA volunteer time.  

UABRA has a simple, 

on-line recording tool for you to use:

→ Visit our website, UABretirees.org.

↓

Select “Volunteer Reporting” on the left.

↓

Follow the instructions, then “submit”.  Done!

2017 - 2018 Board of Directors

Patricia Raczynski, President
Warren Jones, Vice President

Joan Bergman
Hank Black
Clint Bruess

Harriet Cloud
Fred and Suzie Cooper

Leroy Cowan
Michael Geerts
Fletcher Harvey

Pam Jacobs
David Jenkins

Dellita Martin-Ogunsola
Cynthia Scott

Tom Talbot
Michael Anne Markiewicz

(Immediate Past President)

Visit the UABRA website 
for updates and 

informative resources.

UABretirees.org
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